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School Calendar 

Key Dates – Week 6, Term 4 

Tues 20th Nov K-2 Swimming 

Tues 20th Nov Proud & Deadly 

Awards Deni HS 

Wed 21st Nov Leadership Speeches 

12pm 

School Banking 

Fri 22nd Nov Kinder Steps  

11.45 -3pm 

 K-6 Assembly 

12.30pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Kindergarten Enrolment for 2018 

We are now taking enrolments for our Kindergarten class for 

2019. Please come and get an enrolment pack from the office. 

Also, if you know anyone with Kindergarten aged children, please 

encourage them to consider our school. Transition dates and 

times have been released, so come to the office to collect further 

information.  

Year 6 Graduation 

Our Year 6 graduation ceremony and dinner will be held on 

Thursday 6th December at the RS Club. Invitations were handed 

out last week. Please have these returned by Friday 30th 

November. The ceremony will have a formal feel, with Year 6 

parents invited to attend the dinner and ceremony. For some parents, it is the last time they will be a part of 

the Finley Public School family, being their last child graduating from our school. Our Year 6 Parents have 

played a vital role in their child’s education and we as a school are recognising this through including them in 

this very important event.  

Proud and Deadly Awards 

We have a number of students heading over to Deniliquin tomorrow to receive their Proud and Deadly award. 

Congratulations to these students, as these awards recognise excellent work and achievement in 2018. A list of 

our students achievements will be published in next weeks newsletter. 

Presentation Day 

Our Annual Presentation Day will be held on Tuesday 11th December, starting at 10:00am. The awards handed 

out on the day will be very similar to previous years. This is a time when we formally recognise the 

achievements of our students and all the hard work they have put into their studies this year. Please feel 

welcome to attend and celebrate student success with us.  

Year 5 Leadership Speeches 

Our Year 5 students who have nominated to run for leadership positions in 2019 will undertake their speeches 

this Wednesday from 12:00pm. I would like to wish all students the very best of luck. I know you will all do 

very well. 
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2019 Classes 

We are currently working on class structures for 2019. If you are moving away from Finley at the end of the 

year and your child will not be attending Finley Public School in 2019, could you please advise the school office 

as soon as possible. Also if you know of any families moving into the Finley zone and will be attending our 

school next year, please let us know as grade numbers have a significant impact on the formation of classes. 

Have a great week. 

Derek Noffke 

Principal 

 

Playground Awards 
Ashley H, Allison M, Amber L, Jack L. Paige G. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CANTEEN NEWS 

 

Volunteers 

Wed 21st   Rose Tilley  

Fri 23rd  Warwick Doolan 

Mon 27th   Trudie Beaver 

**Sipahh Straws are still out of stock. We 

hope to have them back next week!** 

 

 Mila S   23rd Nov 

Abbey S  23rd Nov 

  

   

 

 

 

 

Meal Deal Wed & Fri 

1 x Snack Box  
with Ham or Chicken 

1 x Frozen Fruit Juice 

1 x Yoghurt 

$6.50 
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P & C News 
 

Our P&C end of year raffle is on again,  information & tickets went home with students last week.  
Raffle will be drawn at our School Presentation Day. 

P&C will be selling raffle tickets in IGA on Saturday 17th November  10-12pm & Wednesday 21st 
November 12pm to 2.30pm 

If you could spare sometime to help please contact Katy 0458108492. 

= 
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#ITSINTHEBag 
Finley Public School Staff and Stage 3 students are supporting the campaign “It’s in the bag”, run by the 

organisation Share the Dignity.  

The campaign involves donating a handbag and then filling it with personal items. They are then delivered 

to a Bunnings store for Share the Dignity to then distribute them to women in need. 

So if you have a spare handbag you no longer use or need that is still in good condition or you would like to 

donate some items please drop them into the school office 

For more information please see the flyer below, or speak to Mrs Taig or Sasha in the office.  

Alternatively check out the website www.sharethedignity.com.au 
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